
From: Carmen Zurl <> 
Sent: 21 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos project 
 
I'm writing into the council to support the resurrection of the Atmos project in Totnes 
community. Many of us are looking for housing and work opportunities beyond 
climate destructive, socially degrading developments. Totnes has been an 
internationally acclaimed beacon of socially and environmentally responsible 
investment that leads to building prosperous sustainable societies. Please examine 
the Atmos project at the global level perspective and help create a planetary impact 
by supporting this experiment in community living again. 
 

Carmen Zurl 


